
INTERACTIVE NETWORK 

Next Unread Message View Message 

Sent on F~F Expireson F~F 
From Brad Ortloff, Manager of Campaign Administration 

Subject Emissions Recall: 2012 Civic PZEV PCM Update 

Today, April 21, 2017, American Honda Motor, Co., Inc. is notifying all dealers of a voluntary emissions recall for certain 
model year 2012 Honda Civic PZEV vehicles to address the possibility of Non-Methane Organic Gas (NMOG) emissions 
above the regulation threshold. 

Basic Problem 
Due to an improper PCM calibration, under certain conditions after starting the engine the PCM cannot properly adjust 
the air-fuel ratio. As a result, the vehicle may be releasing air pollutants that exceed emissions standards. 

The Repair 
Update the PGM-FI software. 

Campaign Information 
Service bulletin 17-023, Emissions Recall: 2012 Civic PZEV PCM Update has been posted to the Service Information 
System today in support of this campaign. It includes software update, warranty and repair procedure information related 
to this emissions recall. 

Parts Information 
There are no parts associated with this update. 

Warranty Information 
Warranty information is available in service bulletin 17-023. 

Tools Information 
In support of the vehicle software update, software is available per the information in bulletin 17-023. Please follow 
instructions provided in installing software: 

• HOS Software Version: 1.002.023 or later 

• J2534 Software Information: 

o PC Application Version 1.1.0.2 or later 

o Database update 17-APR-2017 or later 

As always, please make sure to check iN VIN Inquiry to determine if a particular vehicle is eligible for these or any other 
campaigns. 

Click here for a copy of 17-023. 
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